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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes – September 6, 2011 
Submitted by Margie Hoffmaster 

There was no meeting to speak of due 
to Martelli Innovations presenting 
their merchandise to the guild. 

Rita Kilpatrick did make a suggestion 
for the teacher of our 2013 Spring 
Tea  Workshop.  Her name is Anna 
Faustina.  After the members had an 
opportunity to look at  photos of her 
work a vote was taken. Anna Faustina 
was approved to be our guest 
instructor.  Details will follow.   

The meeting was adjourned. SHOW 
AND TELL followed. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Workshop Committee 

The committee consists of six 
members, three of whom are 
appointed every other year. The three 
members staying are Pat Firestone, 
Rita Kilpatrick, and Mary Durkin. 
We need three members to volunteer 
to join this committee to help plan 
and organize workshops for the guild. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Challenge 

Lynn Stiles and Colleen VanLeeuwen 
have agreed to co-chair the challenge 
again. Thank you Lynn and Colleen. 
The name of the challenge is “Three 
of a Kind”. Your quilt can be of any 
size, color, technique and pattern. The 
challenge is to incorporate at least 
one of your favorite blocks in 3 
different sizes. Example: log cabin @ 
4” – 6”- 8”. More details will follow 
as well as instruction on how to resize 
a pattern. 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
Georgia Farmer  10/21 
Anita Pittenger  10/23 
Kim Williams  10/27 
Pat Firestone  10/30 
 

Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster one week after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com  

Corrections 

Zola Reynolds lives on 36th Street. 

Marty Becker’s new email is 
71mbecker@gmail.com. 

Baby Quilts 

If you have a baby quilt ready for 
donation please fasten a label to the 
back. The label should read: Made for 
you with love from The United Quilt 
Guild, Columbiana County, Ohio 

Charity Quilts 

Charity Quilts was able to donate 
TWELVE new quilts to SCH 
Oncology Department last week 
(thanks for delivering them, Sharon 
Walker!!).  We had some enthusiastic 
help on 9/17 enabling us to have 
TWELVE new oncology quilts.  We 
also have several VA quilts ready to 
deliver as well.  I sincerely appreciate 
all the help that Nancy McKinley, 
Glenda Sharp, Kathy Brown, Linda 
Robb, Linda Henderson and Sharon 
Walker gave us!!!  Also, as always, 
Robyn and Julie Winn dropped off 
quite a few quilts that they had 
assembled at home!  We had a great 
time cutting, sewing and finishing 
these quilts as well as going to lunch 
at Ezio's!! All that sewing made us 
weak with hunger (HA!), so we had 
to make it to a local restaurant so we 
could keep our strength up!!! We'd 
LOVE to see you at our next 
meeting!!!  If we accomplished all we 
did with nine people................think 
what we could do with TWENTY 
people!!!!  I am making a challenge 
to UQG:  I'd LOVE to see at least 20 
people at our next meeting!!!  The 
quilt show is over; Marketplace has 
adjourned for a little while--let's try 
to rally with one of our greatest UQG 
causes--------CHARITY 
QUILTS!!!!!!!!!  As always, thanks 
for your encouragement and 
support!!!  Sue Elze 

Day Group 

The Day Group meets at the 
Greenford Lutheran Church every 
other Friday around 10:00 – 10:30 
A.M. Contact Debbie Mangas at 330- 
538-2186 if interested. 

Book Orders 

Anyone wishing to order a book from 
the AQS book list should contact 
Sally Hays, Book Order Chairperson. 
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Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com.  

 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

Balance (8-16-11)...............$2888.67 
  Replacement of checks 
   never deposited-                +$50.00 
  Membership Dues--       + $195.00 
  Replacement of checks 
  never cashed--                     -150.96 
  Returned deposit item          -15.00 
Balance (9-14-11)............. .$2967.71 

Kathy Strelko, Treasurer 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

October 4, 2011 
UFO Guild Day 
Vendor’s Night 
9:30 AM  Tuesday 
6:30 PM Guild meeting 

October 29, 2011 
Saturday Charity Quilt Group 
Emmanuel Lutheral Church 
10:00 AM – 4:30 PM 
Cutting/pressing stations available 
Info: Sue Elze 
slelze@sbcglobalnet.com 


